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Task Force for the Study on Tenancy Control of Subdivided Units 
 

8th Meeting Summary 
 

1. The eighth meeting of the Task Force for the Study on Tenancy Control of 
Subdivided Units (the Task Force) was held on 24 March 2021. 
 

2. The administrative consultant reported that the final reports of the three thematic 
researches had been endorsed by the Working Group on Living Conditions, the 
Working Group on Economic Aspects, and the Working Group on Legal Aspects 
respectively.  

 
3. Based on the previous discussions and recommendations of the Task Force, the 

Secretariat prepared a draft report.  The draft report was deliberated at the 
meeting.  The Task Force believed that the recommended measures on tenancy 
control, if adopted, would provide necessary protection for tenants of subdivided 
units.  The Secretariat would, based on the suggestions of the Task Force, revise 
the draft report for Task Force’s consideration, with a view to submitting the report 
to the Government by end March. 

 
4. The Secretariat reported to the Task Force about the views on the subject of 

tenancy control recently received from the general public and non-governmental 
organisations through various channels for reference. 


